
Evacuation Alert rescinded in 
Dawson fire district 
August 9, 2021 

The Evacuation Alert, issued on August 3, 2021, by the Yukon Emergency 
Measures Organization for the above areas, has been rescinded. 

While Dawson fire DA024 is still burning, there's a very low likelihood of 
further spread toward the evacuation alert area and the overall fire danger 
rating is low. 

Wildland Fire Management continues to monitor the situation closely and 
the public will be notified of any changes. 

For more information, visit Yukon.ca/wildfires. 

Contact:  
Julia Duchesne 

Fire Information Officer, Wildland Fire Management 
867-393-7415 or YukonFireInfo@yukon.ca 
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